
Letter Supporting Naming Mtn after Gail Phillips, SJR23

John and Cheryl Cappelletti <cherylc@wvi.com>
Wed 3/16/2022 3:03 PM
To:  "Sen.Donny Olson"@akleg.gov <"Sen.Donny Olson"@akleg.gov>
Cc:  Brix Hahn <Brix.Hahn@akleg.gov>

Honorable Senator Donny Olson,


      It would be the McIver Sisters honor to have you permanently name 

this mountain in Gail Phillips' name.


      Gail's strength as our oldest sister continued throughout her 

life, and still remains in our hearts.


      We look up to beautiful mountains, and as we will look up to 

Gail's mountain, we will be reminded of her strength,


      leadership, and love for her family and Alaska.


      We respectfully ask your support of this dedication in that Gail's 

legacy will live on.


Thank You,  Sisters of Gail McIver Phillips


-- 

John and Cheryl Cappelletti, 41886 Kingston Lyons Dr. S.E., Stayton, 

Oregon 97383,503-767-3348



